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PHOTOCOPYING 
 

 

The Regional District provides photocopying on a very limited basis for non-profit 

organizations receiving financial support from the Regional District.  As well, 

personnel can make use of the photocopiers for personal use, providing payment is 

made and the copying is done on personal time.  Photocopying rates are detailed in 

Bylaws 832 and 902. 
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